
4:00 - 6:00pm  Tour the decade rooms and school 
6:00 - 8:00pm  Celebration ceremony and entertainment 
8:00 - 8:30pm  Goodbyes 

Registration:  Includes light refreshments and memento of event 
 
$20 adults, $10 high school students, $2 elementary children and $40 for a family. 
 
Payment : Please make cheques payable to Lord Tennyson PAC and mail them to Lord  
Tennyson Elementary School, 1936 W.10th Ave, Vancouver, BC, V6J 2B2. 

Registration Form:  
 Please list number of people attending on this form 
 

   Adult  ___ High School student  ___ Elementary student  ___ Family 
  
 Name(s): 
 Address: 
 Tel:     Email: 
 What year(s) did you attend Lord Tennyson? 
 Past/present Teacher or Student? 
 
 Please check off below: 
 ___ registration completed 
 ___ cheque enclosed 
 ___  Donation enclosed:  $_____ 
 ___ Memorabilia on loan: (please label clearly)    item: ________________ 
 
 For more information please contact: Tennyson@vsb.bc.ca 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

To all former Lord Tennyson staff and students, along with our current families, 
join us in celebrating our 100th Anniversary at the Lord Tennyson School. 
 

Friday, September 30th, 2011. 


